
Week of 9/11-9/15

Sunday Message

Mark Your Calendars

Monday September 11 PTA Ice Cream Social 6:30-8:00

Tuesday September 12

Wednesday September 13 RHS Villa Maya Fundraiser 4:00-10:00-see attached flyer

Thursday September 14 Back to School Night 6:00-8:00 see attached flyer

Friday September 15

Looking ahead.....

September 22 Early Release Day-dismissal begins at 1:15 p.m.

September 25 No School for Students

September 29 Fall Picture Day

October 3 PTA Meeting-Virtual ONLY
Zoom Link Meeting ID: 937 7378 4872 Passcode: RCV

October 9 No School for Students

October 13-20 PTA Fall Book Fair

October 17 PTA Family Fun Night-Bingo! 5:30-7:00 in APR

New and Noteworthy

Childcare for Back to School Night-RSVP now!

Our Back to School Night will be on Thursday, September 14 from 6:00-8:00 p.m. Ms.
Shamea and the Bar-T team have volunteered to provide childcare for up to 50 students
whose parents would otherwise not be able to attend the event. If you would like to take
advantage of this free service so you can participate in Back to School Night, please
complete THIS FORM. Please note children must be 4 years or older to attend.

https://mcpsmd.zoom.us/j/93773784872?pwd=QTduU2QvVWw2dmhpUHc2dmV2RFZtUT09
https://forms.gle/GbZ7Lkpq7PWQZv7U8


Week of 9/11-9/15

Seasonal Roots Fundraiser

Our Seasonal Roots fundraiser is back! This is an online farmers market which delivers
your custom order to your home each week. Families using our code to join will pay a $25
fee and $20 of that will go directly to Rock Creek Valley. It’s that easy!

If you joined last year, when you renew your membership this year RCV earns another $20
donation!

Reporting Student Attendance

New this year! On-line form for Reporting a Student Absence on the RCV Valley Web Page -
choose Report a Student Absence from the blue box on the left. Complete form and click
submit.
Student absence will be recorded/Teacher will be notified - no additional notes are needed.
See the attached PDF for more directions.

https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rcvalleyes/
https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/rcvalleyes/about/attendance-form/


Week of 9/11-9/15

ParentVue Accounts

If you need any support activating your ParentVue account, please reach out to Patti
Polsinelli (patricia_bray@mcpsmd.org). This will enable you to receive important
communication from the school, to view your child’s grades, and to see important documents
throughout the year such as MAP testing results, interim reports, and report cards!

Fall MAP Testing

The window for MAP testing is open through October 6! MAP (Measures of Academic
Progress) is a reading and math assessment students take three times a year to measure
growth. Students in Grades K-2 will take MAP-P (the primary math test). Students in Grades
3-5 will take MAP-R (the reading test) and MAP-M (the math test). Both tests are completed
on the chromebook at school and are used to measure your child’s instructional level, in
order to guide instruction and measure growth. Interested in learning more about MAP
testing? Here is a presentation we created a few years ago! Your child’s teacher will share
with you the test dates, but please reach out to Patti Polsinelli (patricia_bray@mcpsmd.org)
if you have any general testing questions!

Girls on the Run

Parents of 3rd-5th grade girls: If you are interested in Girls on the Run this fall, please use
THIS LINK to register. En Espanol AQUI. If you have questions about the program, please
contact Ms. Marella at Allison_M_Marella@mcpsmd.org. Thank you to the parents and staff
who have already volunteered to support this program for our RCV students.

gmail.com

mailto:patricia_bray@mcpsmd.org
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1X39UvmlfugruIPhOwNFll071m_-yjBtyXNTgMYE4TIw/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:patricia_bray@mcpsmd.org
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fdocument%2Fd%2F1bah3RSYNn3WYPLtV26fZ0LzyJRUt7YSB%2Fedit%3Fusp%3Dsharing%26ouid%3D106696602186654815478%26rtpof%3Dtrue%26sd%3Dtrue&data=05%7C01%7CKimberly_Henriquez%40mcpsmd.org%7Cb72819a45f27401ea27408dba0ab63e9%7Cddf755e9bcd64a5ea4727c378a78c6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638280430203026754%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Oy2yne9PhqMW4z%2FJmx5ZyMB0VJFPOmHUW5RhAvAm92o%3D&reserved=0
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